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To: Brooks, Amy
Subject: Case #22-CUPPA-0299
Date: Thursday, October 13, 2022 12:20:29 PM
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Hello Ms. Brooks,

I was just informed that the fellow whom purchased the house next door to me last year or two is applying to make
the garage apartment into a separate residence for a rental. He already did not get the proper Permits to make that
apartment and I don’t know if he was ever fined for that or not. I do know the tenants said ever since he ran a water
or sewer line through the basement, it leaks now. Anyway, it’s already like a circus next door with lots of people and
cars coming and going at all hours of the night and a lot of “recreational activity going on. I’'m not being a prude,
it’s just such a nice neighborhood and I hate to see it get run down and then bring right next door to me.

Sincerely,

Gloria Thomas

Sent from my iPhone
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